
 

Let’s Get Hillsburgh Growing Committee 

Minutes Jan. 15, 2020 

Tailwinds B & B  

Hillsburgh  

 

1. Call to Order 7:30  

Attendance – Jeff, Lloyd, Jackie, Bernadette, Wayne, Trevor 

Regrets-Jamie, Karen 

 

2. Adoption of the Minutes of January 15, 2020 

Moved Wayne, second Jeff.  Carried 

3.    Additions to the agenda: see below items 4.7 to 4.10 

4.    Topics for Discussion 

4.1        Accounts 

That the LGHG accounts in the amount of $62.16 be paid. 

Classic Displays for faulty light for the Snow Diamonds. 

Moved Jackie, Second Trevor.  Carried  

 

4.2     Signs at the Trail (4) and on the Street 

Discussion regarding symbols for signs.   Project still underway.  

 

4.3 Re-applying for the LGHG Committee Members  

-we are unsure if we have to apply annually. Jeff will speak to Lisa. 

4.4 Bollards 

- Ongoing  

 



4.5 Winter Decoration Picture Contest 

- Bernadette will re-circulate the information to see if we can get more 

responses.  

 

4.6 Memorial Tree for Ron Monroe 

- There is still some question regarding ownership of the piece of land, Lloyd 

will have to go to the Registry Office.  

- Ongoing.   

 

4.7 Planters for flowers 

- Discussion about replacing all the baskets with planters this year. Lloyd will 

see what the cost would be and this will be discussed at our February 

meeting.  

 

4.8 Use of the Town Logo 

- The Town wants us to make an application for any time we’d be using their 

logo. We use our own instead of theirs usually, but will keep this in mind.   

 

4.9 Work plan  

 The work plan has our intentions for the coming year, just in a different     

format.  Lloyd will transfer the figures over to look like our regular budget. 

              4.10 Snowman Contest 

We’ll hold the contest again, Bernadette will do the poster and put it on social 

media. Lloyd will make copies, laminate and put them up downtown. 

Submissions will be due after Family Day.  

- Roundtable: Many good comments on the Snow Diamonds. 

- We haven’t heard if our request for funding for more seasonal lights was 

discussed nor had confirmation of our budget request. 

- Jeff briefly discussed the progress of the Station Street bridge replacement.  

 

3. Next Meeting Date: Feb 19th, 2020 

 

4. Adjournment  


